
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting March 2021 

 

• Board Chair involved in Principal application process/short-listing/ 

interviews 

 

• Board working together to achieve a Bus Stop Shelter/Shade 

Structure for MCC 

 

• Board following up for a Bus Services Zuccoli/MacKillop 

 

• Due to O&HS issues the shade construction for the basketball 

court will not be installed, shade construction relocated to the Oval. 

 

• Negotiations has begun with Lowes to take over the MCC 

uniforms.  

 

• Sub Committee elected for meeting with Mayor of Palmerston to 

discuss Auditorium at MCC 

 

 


